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Welcome to the latest edition of our client newsletter, Waverley Wealth News. 
 
I trust that you and your family are well and keeping warm during the winter months. 
Marg and I are now well and truly back from our wonderful Overseas holiday, and we are 
now busy working out how we can save enough money to go back again!! 
 
The end of the 2018/19 Financial Year has delivered another positive year for global 
markets, although the world economic environment continues to remain a little uncertain 
with Trump, China, Europe, Brexit, North Korea and even our own Federal election having 
an impact on the share markets around the world. It goes without saying that volatility and 
uncertainly will always be with us. As always, if you would like to discuss your portfolio in 
more detail, please don’t hesitate to contact me for a chat. 
 
Our articles cover a range of topics which we hope you will find interesting. We aim to 
keep you informed of changes as they happen, but we also want to provide ideas to help 
you live the life you want – now and in the future. 
 
In this edition we discuss “Take control of your finances now for the new financial year”, 
and provide you with information on “How to play catch up with your Super. We also 
include an article on “Here’s how to lead a happier life”. 
  
If you would like to discuss any of the issues raised in this newsletter, please don’t hesitate 
to contact us on 0403 879 982 or email at - enquiries@waverleywealth.com.au 
 
In the meantime we hope you enjoy the read. 
 
Kind regards, 
Scott.
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